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[9312] October 7, 1997 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 56-97 RE: RESIGNATION OF
INSTITUTE VICE PRESIDENT-LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS, TOM BOYD
______________________________________________________________________________ I am writing
to inform you that the Institutes Vice President-Legislative Affairs, Tom Boyd, has resigned
effective October 1. The Institute has retained a leading executive search firm to aid in the
recruitment of his successor. Matthew P. Fink President
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